Lake Claire Security Report
 8/2 - 8/15  (2 week period)  2015  

Other Larceny
1800 block McLendon Ave	8/6/15		from front porch of residence
Taken: 2 Trek bicycles; the lock on one of the bikes attached to a wood post was cut
Theft from Vehicle
300 block Southerland Ter	8/8/15		from driveway		Damage: none; car unlocked
Taken: cell phone, wallet containing credit cards and driver’s license
1600 block McLendon Ave	8/12/15	from parking lot	Taken: Apple MacBook Air 	
Damage: broken left passenger window

Help make our neighborhood safer by joining the Candler Park Lake Claire Patrol at 
www.cplcpatrol/

Edgewood Retail District’s 24 hour security number:  678-618-2308

Join www.nextdoor.com/join to receive up to date security information from your neighbors.

In regard to 911 emergency calls (to report crime or suspicious behavior):
Many areas of the City of Atlanta in DeKalb County are affected by cell towers that may direct 911 calls to DeKalb County instead of Atlanta.  You can store the 10-digit Atlanta Police Emergency number in your cell phone: 404-658-6666.  From a land line you call dial 911.
 
Our councilmember Natalyn Archibong met with Atlanta and DeKalb County Emergency Supervisors last year. There is a mutual agreement that if a person calls 911 and gets the wrong jurisdiction, that jurisdiction will make the transfer and remain on the line until the correct connection is made.
 
So if you call 911 from a cell phone and DeKalb Police answer, just ask to be transferred to Atlanta.
 
If you choose to use the 10 digit emergency number, give your location first because that number does not reveal your phone number and in case of disconnection the police will know where to respond.
In regard to 311 non-emergency calls (street light out, sidewalk issues, potholes, etc.):
Call 311 from a land line  or  404-546-0311 from a cell phone.







